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Attorneys must write the Commission’s Judicial Department to notify the 
Commission of their representation of a party pursuant to Reg. 67-1202.  This may 
be done by letter or by using eCase, the electronic notice function available 
through the Commission’s On-Line Reporting Interface. The Judicial Department 
encourages attorneys to use eCase rather than submit a letter to fulfill this 
requirement.  
 
Using eCase to notice the Commission of an Attorney’s representation ensures that 
the Attorney is promptly added to the correct file in a time efficient and accurate 
manner.  Written letters of representation printed out and physically sent to the 
Commission by mail are costly, time-consuming, and at greater risk of being 
recorded in error.  Please use eCase to notify the Judicial Department electronically 
of the Attorney’s representation.  
 
To login to eCase click here.  
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